
 

 

December 9, 2017 

CCPS Cancels All Activities through Sunday, December 10 
 

As Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) continues to monitor local weather forecasts and conditions, 

please consider this advisory as another update concerning the district operating hours and scheduled 

activities.  

Due to the winter weather conditions and anticipated aftermath, Clayton County Public Schools is 

canceling all activities through Sunday, December 10.  This includes all sport events and activities 

scheduled at the Performing Arts Center as well as the Clayton County at the High Museum activity.  This 

action means that student performances scheduled for the High Museum on Sunday afternoon and the 

shuttle bus schedule established for the High Museum have been canceled.   

We will continue to keep you informed as to any updated information.  We will also monitor the weather 

and road conditions and provide updates by Sunday evening should any changes occur in our school 

system operating hours for Monday, December 11.  

We encourage all stakeholders to continue to monitor district communications platforms for additional 

updates and other weather announcements as well as the official weather reporting stations of Clayton 

County Public Schools – WSB-TV (Channel 2 News), 95.5 and 750 AM Radio. 

 

About Clayton County Public Schools  

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited by AdvancED – Southern Association of 

Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a focused 

world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten through 

12th grade. Serving over 54,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the 100 largest 

school districts in the U.S. and is the fifth largest school system in Georgia.  
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